
Habitat for Humanity 
One big THANK YOU to all volunteers, donors, and congregations who have supported our Faith House 
Coalition efforts this year! Your generous and philanthropic hearts are helping Habitat Omaha fulfill our 
mission of building strength, stability, and self-reliance through affordable homeownership. Future 
homeowners Lino and Grace are DONE with their sweat equity hours and the house construction is nearly 
complete! 

We have a home dedication date set 
for Saturday, December 8 at 10 am. It 
will take place at 3323 Emmet Street. 
The St. Paul congregation is invited 
(and encouraged!) to attend. 
Dedication celebrations are a 
wonderful way to interact with the new 
homeowners, see the fruit of your 
labor in person, and share in 
fellowship with other coalition 
congregation members. No RSVP 
required, and all ages are welcome to 
attend! 


